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David Barthelmy

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2010 1:02 PM
To: David Barthelmy
Subject: e-Rocks 22nd October 2010

   

Hi All,  

We are still working on the new server, nearly ready!  

Our auction close today is Yourmineralcollection Auction ending at 23:30Hrs UK Time.  

Another old friend returns today, namely Peter Keller with a Minerals of Broken Hill Auction just starting.  

Have a great weekend!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 
Thames Valley Minerals  
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